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For three years now discussions have been going on in the 
Ad hoc Committee on the Prevention of an Arms Race in Outer Space. There are 
different views as to what has been done and what needs to be done. It is 
clear that the present legal régime raises some barriers to an arms race in 
outer space, but that in many crucial areas this régime is far from complete. 
Hence, on the one hand, existing agreements, both bilateral and multilateral, 
must be strictly adhered to. On the other hand, the work of the 
Ad hoc Committee must be broadened and deepened with a view to considering 
specific measures and undertaking negotiations for the conclusion of an 
agreement or agreements to prevent an arms race in outer space in all its 
aspects.
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